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Greetings, May 2017

I’'m not real sure where this month went. We stay so busy, the time just flashes by.
Micky’s sister returned to the US leaving a legacy of the computer lab behind and a
whole lot of children who miss her. She’s hoping to come again in two years.

Last month we received a donation from a friend in England and this month the
Gloucester rugby team passed the bucket for The Fold at the end of one of their games.
With the addition of some other extra funds donated, we’ve received almost $5,000 from
the UK. This is so amazing and covers a huge portion of our current shortage.

Looking forwards to lots of project work next month with the arrival of many volunteers
from the US. Our friend Fledge brings teams over for two weeks at a time to help a
variety of charities and conservation groups. This year he has 3 teams back to back and
each team will spend approximately 4 days of their time helping The Fold with various
projects. The main project will be building bunk beds for us.

Micky will be having a hysterectomy on 15 June at 8:30am South Africa time. It's not
cancer, but it could turn into cancer. Please keep her in your prayers. It will be 6 weeks
of recovery time.

Birthday’s Kamo (13), Sello (11) and Micky.

Our fund raising trip the end of this year is going to be amazing. So many people are
pitching in with all sorts of ideas and projects. As we get closer to departure time, we
will let everyone know the dates of all the fund raisers. It's going to be exciting, trivia
night, auctions, raffles and even hay rides.

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



If you love our work, then tell the world! Stories about us from people like you will help
us make an even bigger impact in our community. GreatNonprofits — the #1 source of
nonprofit stories and feedback — is honoring highly regarded nonprofits with their 2017
Top-Rated List. Won't you help us raise visibility for our work by posting a brief story

of your experience with us? All content will be visible to potential donors and volunteers.
It's easy and only takes 3 minutes! Click this link to get started! We still need 5 more
reviews by October.

https://greatnonprofits.org/org/prince-ministry-in-south-africa

Still no word on Micky’s visa, but the lawyer is sending us weekly updates on the
progress. But if she doesn’t have the visa by the time they leave for their fund raising
trip in October, she will banned again for 5 years and it will need to be fixed again.

Prayer requests: More funding for The Fold. Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term
volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially
teachers. Long term funding for our school. Micky’s visa. Good progress on the
apartments. Our fundraising trip later this year. Micky’s operation on 15 June.

Praises: Donation from the UK for The Fold. Fledge’s team and the work they will do.
Lot’s of fundraising all ready set up during our trip home.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince



